
Resurfacing of Union 

Street from Broadway 

Avenue (North) to 

Broadway Avenue 

(South) in the City of 

Bedford. 
We appreciate your understanding of our efforts to 

improve the quality of this county route.  

 

Thank You. 

TRAFFIC: 

One-way traffic will be maintained southbound while 

northbound traffic will be detoured.  Access to prop-

erties will be maintained.  Pedestrian traffic will be 

maintained.  

 

DETOUR DESCRIPTION 
Northbound motorists will be directed to utilize the 
designated detour routes of Broadway Avenue and 
Taylor Road to avoid construction. 

 
CONTRACTOR 

Catts Construction 

FUNDING 

73% County Motor Vehicle, $7.50 License Tax Fund, 

& 27% City of Bedford. 

COST 

$1,084,826.42 

 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

August 2021 

COMPLETION 

November 2021 

FIELD OFFICE 

(440) 821-5023 

 


